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Reforms of Indirect Taxation Should 
Close the Door for Corruption 

 
Passing of the Law, which is in the parliamentary procedure, shall contribute 
establishment of a single economic space 
 
Passing of the Law on system of indirect 
taxation in BiH, which is in the parliamentary 
procedure, shall contribute to establishment of 
a single economic space, improvement of 
investment environment and simplifying of 
taxing procedures, they said yesterday in 
Sarajevo at the forum entitled “Why is the 
Administration for Indirect Taxation Good for 
Business.” 
 
Significance of reforms 
The US Ambassador in BiH, Clifford Bond 
emphasized the importance of indirect taxation 
reform in BIH, whose implementation should 
result in establishment of a more just, simpler 
and more transparent system and close the 
door for corruption. 
According to the Chairman of the Indirect 
Taxation Commission, Mr. Jolly Dickson,   
The existing system is subject to rivalry and 
political manipulation, and the reform should 
be implemented in a way to enable 
establishment of a system that will provide 
cooperation between bodies competent for tax 
collection. 
 
Help for business 
The US Embassy in BiH organized this 
conference in cooperation with the Bulldozer 
Committee, US Trade Chamber, CAFAO and 
auditing company “Deloitte&Touche”, in order 
to enable businesspeople to talk about the 
Administration for Indirect Taxation with tax 
experts from the government and the 
international community, and how it can help 
business and economy in BiH. 
 
Business people support VAT 
After yesterday’s conference, businesspeople 
from the whole of BiH adopted a joint 
statement supporting VAT introduction. 

“The existing taxation system is inefficient and 
unfair. Therefore, we support development of a 
new system that will provide fair and 
transparent system, equal conditions for all 
taxpayers, which will encourage investments 
and increase competitiveness as soon as 
possible, and VAT in accordance with EU 
standards. 
We think that the proposed law on indirect 
taxation is fully compliant with these goals,” 
the statement of businesspeople from BiH 
read.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




